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April 13, 2010

David Stawick
Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre
1155 21st Street, NW
Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I am writing in support of the new proposed rule that would put limits on
oil speculation. As I understand it, the commodities futures markets are
meant to assure a stable flow of commodities not be markets for
speculation. This is especially important for such a key commodity as oil.

I thought the regulations already covered these matters.

If such a new rule is necessary, then I am all in favor of it.

Thank you for this time.

Sincerely,

Jan Shawkey
619 555-5555


